Amar Youhana
50480 Dequindre
Shelby Township, MI 48317

March 14,2013

To whom it may concern:

I am writing this letter in regards to the water main that Oakland County is installing on
Dequindre Road between Hamlin & Avon Road.

We are building a home on Dequindre Road (Property ID # 23-07-19-100-007).,

which is in Shelby Township, and at this point we do not have access to city water. I have talked
with the City of Rochester Hills to see if it would be possible to hook up to the water main, and
according to them we must request that Shelby Township, review this request and permit us to
tap into the water. I have spoken with Dave Miller and upon his advice I am submitting his letter
requesting that Shelby Township, review this matter and would grant us the authorization to tap
into the water main. Your assistance in this matter is greatly appreciated.
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